Georgia Music Teachers Association

Affiliated with Music Teachers National Association

April 10, 2017

Dear Dr. Solomon:

On behalf of Georgia Music Teachers Association, I want to thank you for serving as a judge at our state auditions on April 8. We would not be able to hold our auditions without wonderful judges such as yourself.

A check is enclosed for your compensation. Please feel free to contact me at georgiamta@gmail.com if you have any questions.

Thank you again for your support of GMTA!

Sincerely,

Manay Reynolds

Mandy Reynolds
Executive Director
Georgia Music Teachers Association
1794 Lake Heights Circle
Dacula, GA 30019